
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Richland-Bean Blossom Community School Corporation 

 
The Richland-Bean Blossom Education Association and Richland-Bean Blossom 
Community School Corporation will conduct a public hearing on November 8 2021, at 
4:00 pm, in the High School Auditorium, 601 S. Edgewood Drive, Ellettsville, Indiana 
47429.  
 
The School Board will meet to discuss the terms of the tentative agreement of the 
teacher collective bargaining agreement, which is posted at Https://rbbschools.net/.  
 
Date of Notice: October 18, 2021 

https://rbbschools.net/

